
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Friday 10th September 2021 

Dear Parents, 

 

Welcome back, I hope everyone has had a good summer break.  

This is rather a brief newsletter to begin the year with. For those of you who are new to St Peter’s Bratton, 

the newsletter is sent each Friday and we try and put information in here, rather than send it out in 

separate letters during the week.  

I have been hugely impressed with how well all the children in school have settled back this week. 

Reception children had their first full day on Tuesday and have been brilliant. It has been great to come 

back to having playtime in larger groups, having assembly and lunch in the hall and the general greater 

freedoms we now have.  

If you haven’t followed us on Twitter, you can follow us @st_bratton. We do try and send out some 

pictures each week of some of the things that have been happening in school.   

 

A couple of reminders please….  

Nut products: Please don’t send nut products into school, which includes things like Nutella dips, as we do 

have children with nut allergies in school.  

Pick up: If someone other than who usually collects your child is going to collect them, we need to know in 

advance. Please either let us know on the door in the morning or phone the office and tell us.  

 

I hope you all have a great weekend. 

 

Mark Davis 

Head Teacher  

 

 

 

  

NEWSLETTER 

 

 

 

St Peter’s CE Primary School 

Bratton 



UPDATES AND INFORMATION 

Year 3 

Year 3 are taking part in their Stone Age Wow Day on Friday 17th September. Could all children in 3G1 and 

3G2 come in forest school clothes and shoes on this day. 

Many thanks, Mrs Lewis and Mrs Jones 

Year 4 

On Thursday 16th September and Friday 17th September, Year 4 will launch their ‘Journeys’ topic with a 

geography fieldtrip exploring the local area. Pupils will need a waterproof coat and appropriate footwear 

in a labelled bag. Please see the letter for more details. 

 

Street Champion 

 

                            

Scarlett, in year 4, has become a street champion for Telford and Wrekin council.  

She will be litter picking in her spare time. Well done Scarlett! 

 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date Event 

Thursday 16th September Year 4 geography fieldtrip – see letter for details 

Friday 17th September  Year 4 geography fieldtrip 

Friday 17th September  Year 3 Stone Age Wow day – see above 

Monday 27th September to 
Friday 1st October 

Year 6 Arthog trip 

Monday 25th October to Friday 
29th October 

Half term 

Monday 20th December to 
Monday 3rd January 

Christmas holidays 


